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Hello National Federation of the Blind of Georgia, below you will find our first convention announcement.  Please add the information to your calendar. 

The 2021 State Convention
The National Federation of the Blind of Georgia 2021 State Convention will be held via the Zoom Virtual Platform; from Thursday October 7th through Sunday the 10th.  The cost of registration will be $20.00.  More information will be forthcoming as we work on strategic planning.  As soon as the registration form is online we will send out the information.  Please share with members that may not have email.  

Please be aware that we will be voting this year for all affiliate board seats and plan to use the ExciteM platform that we used last year and is the same platform we used for the  2021 national convention.

Stay tuned for more exciting announcements to come!








-- 
Dorothy Griffin - President 
National Federation of the Blind of Georgia
dgriffin@nfbga.org
Office:  404-632-5989

The National Federation of the Blind knows that blindness is not the characteristic that defines you or your future. Every day we raise the expectations of blind people, because low expectations create obstacles between blind people and our dreams. You can live the life you want; blindness is not what holds you back.
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